


Dear patient!

Welcome to our gynaecological practice!

We are pleased that you have taken this step, which
we appreciate is not always an easy one. Please be
assured that, once the hurdle of the first visit is
overcome, most girls return for their next appointment
happily and without hesitation.

Our practice philosophy is to offer the latest and
most up-to-date diagnosis and treatment methods,
with a focus on providing answers to any questions
or problems you may have. You will find our team
members friendly and helpful, and good appointment
planning ensures that waiting times at our practices
are generally kept below 30 minutes.

Services
– Advice and consultation on all questions about

your period, period pain, acne, contraception,
sexuality and any problems associated with it

– Prescription of a low-dose contraceptive pill
that poses no risk of weight gain

– Information about your monthly cycle, sexual
health, the contraceptive pill and its side effects

– HPV (Human Papilloma Virus) immunisation
for girls from 12 years onwards

– Chlamydia screening

– Prescription of the morning-after pill

– Pregnancy testing, HIV testing

For longer stays abroad, we can also offer
consultation by email at: info@dr-liebmann.de.

What we would like you
to do:
If you are on the pill we would like to see you every
six months. This is mainly to check whether there
are any problems. Please also tell us if you have
taken up smoking. (This is important!)

If you need the morning-after pill this has to be
taken within 72 hours. So, please contact us as
soon as possible. Alternatively, hospital Accident &
Emergency units can also issue a prescription for
the morning-after pill.

We pride ourselves in the smooth running of our
appointment system and would therefore ask you
to please let us know in good time if you cannot
make an appointment. Please note that after two
failed appointments without notifying us, we will
regrettably have to refuse further treatment.


